Henry, Genna

From: cowar parce

Sent: 31 August 2015 14:16
To: Planning

Subject: Planning application ref: 2015/4562/P —_

For the attention of David Fowler
31 August 2015
RE: Planning application ref: 2015/4562/P - Land at Hawley Wharf

Dear Mr Fowler

T am writing in as a long standing resident of Camden of over 20 years to object to this planning application.
There is much to dislike about the proposal. I will limit my comments to just one: regarding the plan to put
up buildings of up to nine storeys. Originally T thought this must be a mistake. Most buildings near by are
three storeys. 1 think four storeys should be the maximum allowed by the Council. Five would be
disappointing, but nine is off the scale of outrageous and disastrous. While making huge profits for the

foreign billionaire property developer, it would wreck the character and heritage of Camden. It would also
take natural light and adversely affect the privacy of residents. This cannot be allowed.

Yours sincerely

Edward Parker
81 Clarence Way
London

NWI1 8DG



